Aspia Jannat

From: Kathy Limehouse | G
Sent: 14 January 2019 14:23

To: Planning Policy

Subject: East Kenilworth Development Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing concerning the proposed development on land to the east of Kenilworth. Whilst | have no objection in
principle to the development, | do not agree with the latest fundamental changes where the main “Spine Road”
makes use of a section of Glasshouse Lane instead of being contained within the new development, as was shown in
the original scheme.

The reasons for the changes have not been explained and the effect they will have on the community have not been
considered.

| believe that the new scheme will encourage the development of “Rat Runs” through existing residential areas and
will have a significant negative affect on the quality of life in those areas affected.

Yours faithfully,
Mrs K Limehouse,
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